
E N R O L L M E N TF O R   4 K - 3G R A D E !

Spring is right around the corner, and the TCA
staff and students will soon be entering the final

quarter of our FIRST school year! This year has
truly flown by. It’s been a year of learning and
growth for all. The students have really settled
into the routine, and look forward to what new

skill, book, and activity is coming up next. A
favorite for all of the students is music class with
Mrs. Beaver. She not only teachers them about

music, but incorporates the art, poetry, and bible
verses that the students are learning about each

week. Our last quarter will be filled with
continuing to learn & memorize scripture,

building students skills and mastery in reading,
writing, and arithmetic, and getting outside to

enjoy the spring weather!
God has truly lead us along the way and

continues to bless TCA. We began the school
year with seven students, gained two more in
January, and are thrilled that all nine have re-

enrolled for the 2025-2026 school year. We
recently accepted three more students, which

has increase enrollment for our second year to 12
students (4K-3rd grade) at this time.

Those who are patient have great understanding.
Proverbs 14:29 
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Trinitas Classical Academy

Now is a great time to reach out to schedule a tour. When you
visit, you get to explore our back-to-basics curriculum and

experience our school environment which aims to highlight all that
is Good, True, and Beautiful. Discover what a classical, Christian

education would look like for your family! 



Would you consider supporting classical Christian education? TCA does not
accept any form of government funding. We solely rely on donations,

fundraising, and tuition. Your one-time or monthly gift to TCA makes a huge
impact for our students, families, and staff. Thank you for your consideration.

Learn more at:

tcahayward.com/donate
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Biblical literacy is just
as important as

cultural, moral, and
functional literacy, and
the programs we use

to teach it should
reflect this.

Read How to Have Biblically Literate Children by Cheryl Lowe in its
entirety at: memoriapress.com/articles/biblically-literate-children/

When:

Where:

Why:

Saturday, May 10
4:30-8pm

Flat Creek Lodge - Hayward

To create an annual community event celebrating the special
bond between fathers and daughters! This event also supports
classical Christian education in Hayward. 

Who: Fathers (or father figures) and
daughters of all ages!

Buy your tickets today at: tcahayward.com/news-events

Tickets are $30/person and includes:
A beautiful evening of dinner,

dancing, photo wall, and a chance
to win door prizes!

Hosted by Trinitas Classical Academy

Memoria Press treats learning the Bible (Christian Studies)
as any other academic subject. They devote the same time,
effort, testing, and seriousness. 
For young children (4K-3rd Grade), Memoria Press uses
simplified text Bibles vs. storytelling versions. 
They emphasize age appropriate Scripture memorization
which appeal to the students’ love of beautiful and poetic
language.
They use the King James Bible as it is the most poetic and
literary version of Scripture. It also has had a tremendous
influence of the English language and is great preparation for
students’ study of English literature.


